Billie Jo Goodwin

Mayor

Village of Manchester

713 East 2™ St.
Manchester, Ohio 45144
937-

725-8437

To Whom It May Concern:

As the Mayor of the Village of Manchester, I fully support community-wide sidewalks. There are
businesses in our Village that are not accessible via sidewalk. This is very dangerous for those who do not
own a vehicle. Also, some students who live in our HUD housing complex walk to school and have no
sidewalks in that part of the village. Again, that creates a dangerous situation, especially in the winter
when they are walking on the road in the dark in the morning.

In order to have a safe environment in our community there needs to be sidewalks that enable
access to our businesses, schools, library, and parks for all of our citizens. We are, as are many small river
towns, in need of many improvements to become economically viable and attractive to new businesses
and new residents. The village Is working on improving the infrastructure and the sidewalks would be a

great addition toward that goal.
I would fully support such a project in any way possible.

Respectfully, X N
ﬂu O oSe® MWLA@HNU@(P.«(?\J

Billie Jo Goodwin



Christine Henderson
President of Council

323 East 3™ Street
Manchester, Ohio 45144
606-584-1525

To Whom It May Concemn:

As the President of the Council for the Village of Manchester, I fully support community-wide
sidewalks. There are businesses in our Village that are not accessible via sidewalk. This is very dangerous
for those who do not own a vehicle. Also, some students who live in our HUD housing complex walk to
school and have no sidewalks in that part of the village. Again, that creates a dangerous situation,
especially in the winter when they are walking on the road in the dark in the morning.

In order to have a safe environment in our community there needs to be sidewalks that enable
access to our businesses, schools, library, and parks for all of our citizens. We are, as are many small river
towns, in need of many improvements to become economically viable and attractive to new businesses
and new residents. The village Is working on improving the infrastructure and the sidewalks would be a

great addition toward that goal.

I would fully support such a project in any way possible.




Jane i Wilson

37 West Second Street
PO Box 494
Manchester, OH 45144

To Whom It May Concern:

As a business owner in Manchester, I fully support the idea of community wide sidewalks.
There are businesses in our village that are not accessible via a sidewalk which is very dangerous
for those who do not own a vehicle. Also, there are students that live in ony HHUD housing complex
that walk to school and there are no sidewalks in that part of the village. Again that creates a very
dangerous situation, especially in the winter when they are walking on the road in the dark in the
morning.

In order to have a safe environment in our community there need to be sidewalks that
enable access to our businesses, schools, library and parks for all our citizens. We are, as are many
small river towns, in need of many improvements to become economically viable and attractive to
new businesses and new residents. The village is working on improving the infrastructure and the
sidewalks would be a great addition toward that goal.

1 would fully support such a project in any way possible.

Respectiully,

Janke E Wilson



